INSPECTION OF IPSWICH CREMATORIUM 10.7.12
Met with Roxanne Gardiner.

Crematorium not currently operating as on shut down so can be upgraded, will be fully upgraded by
October 2012. Currently a construction site so a walk around inspection not conducted, but checked
on paperwork.

Once upgraded will fully comply with requirements and also address current failures in continuous
monitoring. This will include Mercury abatement.

From now until October 2012 reduced levels of cremations will take place at various times while one
cremator is working and the other being upgraded etc.

Training has been arranged

No problems that have been reported only one incident when funeral director left air freshener in a
coffin

Assessments being undertaken, only record if a problem suggest they should record when not a
problem to show it had been undertaken.

Maintenance ok with some spares on site.
Folder with emissions reports and other recordings etc., ok

Suggested next visit in November 2012, but they would need to update us when cremators have
been installed so authorisation could be amended accordingly and site plan updated etc.

David Rowe



